
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, AUGUST 12, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 Good afternoon. Just wanted to send this email to let you know how much I care for your station.    I listen 

to you every day.  Thank you and God Bless 

SO WROTE CAROL DURING OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. WITH OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER 

MONTH JUST WEEKS AWAY, AND WITH MY BEING OUT OF THE OFFICE THIS WEEK, I HAVE 

SOME SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU. 

[CONNIE – CLINTONVILLE]. I love the music and I listen to song request programs. I usually 

request Praise Him island style. It makes me dance with happiness. I also listen to several bible 

lessons. I just purchased a set of hardcover “through the Bible” with J Vernon Magee. I’m jumping 

on the Bible bus for the next 5 year journey which starts in April. Janet Parshall is also a favorite. I 

saw her a couple of years ago in Green Bay. Totally enjoyed that and would definitely go again. 

Also in the past I’ve gone on the bus trip to Mackinac Island. That was excellent also. Keep up all 

the good offerings and all of your hard work for the kingdom of God! I am a monthly giver. It sure 

makes it easy to keep up. God’s blessings to all of you!  

THRU THE BIBLE WITH J. VERNON MCGEE. ‘WHERE THE RUBBER MEETS THE ROAD’. TWO 

WEEKS FROM TODAY HE BEGINS A VERSE BY VERSE STUDY OF THE BOOK OF EXODUS. IT 

WOULD BE A GOOD TIME TO JUMP ONTO THE BIBLE BUS. THE PROGRAM AIRS WEEKDAY 

MORNINGS AT 10:30, RIGHT AFTER GRACE TO YOU WITH JOHN MACARTHUR. 

[JIM & LOIS – EMAIL] I don't want letter month to pass without adding my thanks to God and 

all of you who faithfully work to make WRVM a part of my family's life. Our children were 

raised hearing your programming and now that my husband and I are in our 80s, the radio is 

still tuned to your station. The day starts with Chuck Swindoll and ends with Bill Pierce and 

we catch as many programs in between as possible. God bless you all, 

WE ARE SO GLAD YOU’RE STILL LISTENING AND THAT THE STATION IS STILL A BLESSING 

TO YOU. I LIKE TO THINK THAT WE HAVE PROGRAMMING FOR ALL AGES. THIS COUPLE IS 

CONFIRMATION AS IT MET THEIR NEEDS WHILE RAISING CHILDREN AND NOW, MOST 

LIKELY, ARE WATCHING THE GRAND CHILDREN AND MAY GREAT GRAND CHILDREN 

GROW. YOUR SUPPORT OF WRVM MAKES THIS MINISTRY TO FAMILIES A REALITY. 

THANK YOU FOR PARTNERING WITH US. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


